
From: Adam Shimer <Adam.Shimer@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 5:00 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure related to 12/19 press event  
 

Hi Steve and Reshma, 
 
The Mayor's Office is co-hosting a ground breaking ceremony with Regal Mile Studios next 

week, during which Regal Mile Studios will be distributing turkeys to local attendees outside the 

event tent.  
 
Out of an abundance of caution, the Mayor's Office has accepted 150 turkeys as a gift to the City 

from Regal Mile Studios. The turkeys will be distributed by Regal Mile Studios to local residents 

and to a nearby nursing home across the street on 12/19/22.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Adam Shimer 
Office of the Mayor | Economic and Neighborhood Development 
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